TINY BUCK OF THE MONTH CLUB

P. O. Box 1744
SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA

January 28, 1937

Dear Brother Buck:

This will serve as acknowledgment of your recent
contribution of dues to the Tiny Buck of the Month
Club and at the same time welcome you to membership.

It is our sincere hope you will find the activities
of the organization increasingly worth while and
that you will be able to interest others in our
general progranm.

Your membership card for the current fiscal year is
enclosed. Copies of the monthly Club bulletin will

be forwarded to you regularly hereafter.
Cordially yours,

Tom Irwin
BUCKKEEPER



